Saxton, John

From: Webb, James

Sent: Monday, November 17, 2014 8:53 AM
To: Saxton, John

Cc: Burrows, Ronald; Gran, Zachary
Subject: Strata Semi-Annual Effluent Report
John,

Staff reviewed the Strata Energy, Inc., first half 2014 Semi-Annual Report as required by 10 CFR 40.65 and
dated August 11, 2014 (ML14234A074). Strata provided twelve months of continuous pre-operational
sampling in accordance with Regulatory Guide 4.14. The licensee reported that there were no operational
activities due to construction of the facility. Therefore, staff determined that there were no effluents and no
environmental sampling to monitor or data to report from operational activities. NRC acknowledges receipt of
this report and do not have any comments due to the lack of operational activities.

Jim Webb



